
 

 

THE BIG BASS BOARD 

 
To get a fish on the big bass board you must meet the following: 
A: Be a current member of the Yuma Valley Rod and Gun Club. 
B: Plan on attending the Big Bass Dinner on June 3rd as well as 

fishing the Big Bass Derby on June 17th. 
C: Fish must be caught in local Yuma waters. 

 
To enter your catch, we need a video of the scale holding zero, state your name 
and date, weigh fish and get a clear shot of the locked in weight. We will accept 

any other local tournament series big fish weights as well. If you are in close 
contention of knocking the number one spot off, I will need to come out to you 

to get a weight on your fish. 
 

Submit Videos to: 
Leslee Boggs 
928-580-9966 

 


